WARNING

TOWN OF WASHINGTON

ANNUAL TOWN BUDGET MEETING

The voters and electors of the Town of Washington are hereby warned that the Annual Town Budget Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 7:30 p.m. at Bryan Memorial Town Hall, Washington Depot, Connecticut to consider and act upon the following:

1. To consider and act upon the proposed General Fund Expenses and Transfers for the 2019-2020 fiscal year.

2. To consider and act upon the proposed Nonrecurring Capital Expenses for the 2019-2020 fiscal year.

3. To consider and act upon an appropriation of an additional Nonrecurring Capital Expense for road repair and reconstruction. 
4.  To consider and act upon a Resolution to approve Commercial Property Assessed Clean Energy (“C-PACE”) Agreement.
Dated at Washington, Connecticut this 2nd day of May 2019.
Mark E. Lyon

David Werkhoven
Jay Hubelbank

Board of Selectmen

